
From: Mitchell, Lavem
Sent: 2/16/2010 5:31:25 PM
To: White, Rosalina (raw@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

Hi Rosalina:

Thanks for the information. Whose the targeted audience for this event and what 
topics are being discussed? Also, do you have any updates on a schedule for other 
upcoming events? It was great working with you last week. Thanks, Lavern

From: White, Rosalina [mailto:raw@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 2:10 PM
To: Mitchell, Lavern; Ana Montes; Contessa Bunn; Sharif Frink; Joaquin_Murphy@dca.ca.gov 
Cc: Zafar, Marzia; Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

AN,

The confirmed date for the Consumer Workshop that we are co-sponsoring with Senator Mark 
DeSaulnier’s Office and CPUC will be held on March 12, 2010 at the Heather Farms Community Center 
in Walnut Creek. Time is from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. Flyers/agenda will be e-mailed to you as soon as we 
finalized the logistics.

Each of you will have a 10 minute presentation, and then we will take questions for 20-30 minutes and 
allow time for the attendees to go around the informational table to pick up resource materials or ask 
questions one on one.

Please provide me with the names of the speakers for our agenda/program.

Thank you for your immediate response and cooperation.

Sincerely,

SB GT&S 0301641
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Rosalina White

Community Events Coordinator

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

S.F., CA 94102

SB GT&S 0301642


